
We will have a special 
packet of milkweed, 
pollinator seeds, and 
information on the 
Monarch butterfly.  

 
If you have excess seeds 
or plants you’d like to 
donate, please bring 

them by the library by 
Friday the 23rd and drop 

them off. 

Come by the library 

and pick up some 

seeds or plants for 

your garden this 

year!! 

This is a combined effort with the 

East Peoria Green Team to 

address the drastically declining 

Monarch butterfly population. 
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